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Building Name Number of Apartments Suburb Average Capital Growth  Average Holding Period  Number of Resales
Newstead Temaces B1[Newstead 70% 8 T
(Toowong Central 28 Toowong 6.3% 1 5
(Coronafion Towers 73] Auchenfiower 4% 13 6
Glencrag 23{Sprng Hil 4% 8 5
Wharfside Terenfle M|Newstead 46% 9 6
Mactaggarts Place 160[Newstead 3% 9 18
[The Manors St Lucia 101)St Lucia 38% 8 6
(Cuttiers Landing - Cook 46|New Fam 3% 7 18
|Admalty Towers 151(Brisbane CBD 34% 11 9
[The Cannery 187)Newstead 34% [} T
Wavedey Manors 45(Tannga 4% 8| 5
Bosbonian 57|Brisbane 3% o) 5
Summit Sprng Hill Aparments 74|Sprng Hil 3% 7] 15
Felix 254|Brisbane CBD % 8 1

Prepared by Place Advisory. Source: RP Data.

The Best of the Best - Which Buildings Outperformed the Rest?

At a macro level, capital growth achieved can be analysed by individual buildings. The table above shows resale data
for the top buildings in terms of capital growth achieved for resales that have occurred in the past twelve months to
the end of June 2014. These buildings are generally in tightly held, well-established, inner city suburbs. The top
performer over the past year Newstead Terraces. This building comprises of 61 two and three bedroom apartments,
including seven double storey terrace house. Over the past twelve months to June 2014 there have been seven
apartments resold within this building, with resultant capital growth averaging 7%. The apartments were held on
average for 8 years.





Newstead Terraces News 

        October 2014
Hello Everyone,
Some very exciting statistics have been sent through to us from Mike Walsh, the new owner of U50.  Thank you so much Mike for sharing such fabulous news with us.  As you will see from the chart below Newstead Terraces was the top performer for capital growth over the last 12 months in Brisbane. 
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[image: image2.png]The Newstead/New Farm precinct is clearly a top performer in terms of capital growth achieved. A product of urban
renewal, this area is one of Brisbane’s premier residential precincts, with apartments that are tightly held and
expensive to purchase. Demand for housing in the area is bolstered by enhanced liveability factors. In Brisbane’s
current urban environment, accessibility, walkable amenity, jobs and entertainment are all crucial in creating a suburb
that will experience growth.
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This piece of news fills me with such pride.  You are such a wonderful community of people. Tenants, Landlords and Owner Occupiers all contribute so positively to living in this building.  Your continued attention to keeping the property, clean, tidy and harmonious, contribute in a very tangible way with the end result.  Yes it helps that we are in the right suburb, but there are many other buildings in this suburb that have not achieved the same result.  Some of the credit has to come down to what we do as a community to make this building such a great place!
A big thank you needs to also go to Robert Ferguson whom continues to achieve great sales results for our selling landlords.  His spectacular marketing and tireless attention to detail guarantee an above average sales result.

Local Construction News
Unison has finished piling for Stage one, but will commence piling for Stage 2 on 1st November.  It is anticipated that this will continue for 6 weeks, taking them to their Christmas break 16th Dec to 6th Jan 2015.  Unison (on the corner of Wyandra and Skyring Terrace) currently has 50-60 tradesmen on site, but will soon have 100.  These tradies are being encouraged to park at Albion and carpool into our area to relieve the pressure on car parking in the local streets.   Construction on Stage 1 is anticipated to finalize Mid 2016, and stage 2 somewhere in 2018.  We can then expect a little rest on Mirvac construction before they launch into the next development of their 7 block plan.  They are unable to give me an estimate on when they plan to start on the building across the road from us in Evelyn Street, but it is a pretty safe bet that it won’t be before 2018.

Closer to home for us is 99 Breakfast Creek.  The construction on their stage one is scheduled to commence mid 2015 and will be right on our western boundary. Stage one will run from Evelyn Street through to Austin Street with 2x 10 storey towers and a common area between both buildings that lines up roughly with our BBQ area.  The Body Corporate committee are putting together some requests that we would make of our new neighbours during the construction phase covering noise and dirt control, asbestos control and testing, traffic control during construction and traffic calming for the future influx of new residents to the area. Stage one is for 130 apartments across the two towers with the resident’s carpark entry on Austin Street.  Stage two is a replica of stage one and the car park entry will be in Evelyn Street.  Plans are available for public viewing on the Brisbane City Council Website if you are interested in looking.  If you have suggestions or objections, please forward them to the committee. Our response to the planning process has to be lodged by 10th November.
The work on the Tom Dooley Site between Unison and Gasworks on Skyring Terrace, is rumoured to start in January 2015.  They will be starting with piling not long after that.

We are in for a few years of noise and disruption, but the end result will be worth the wait.  Unison will have a few restaurants in Wyandra Street, 99 Breakfast Creek has capacity for some small eateries/ coffee shops in their lobby and podium levels and it is difficult to image the Tom Dooley site with its location, not having some retail and food related areas.  We are ideally placed to walk to some great new venues and enjoy living in a carefully planned and managed and almost self- contained community.  
G20
Brian Porter and I attended the Archers seminar on the G20 for buildings in areas that will be affected by the G20 summit.  They had some interesting statistics.  The  G20 will be the largest peace time activity for Queensland with 6000 police, 1200 security staff, 4000 delegates, 3000 media, 34 protected persons and a stack of Brisbane volunteers all travelling through the city over the period 8th to 17th November.

Breakfast creek Road is the boundary of the declared zone and will suffer from road closures as the Motorcades come through from the Airport.  Police will be on the intersections and lights to allow you to cross Breakfast Creek when there is a break in the motorcades.  Interruptions will be at their worst on Friday 14th through to Sunday 16th.  If you are able to go away for the long weekend, it might be a good idea. Otherwise you should be planning to double your transit times to allow for a lot of waiting for traffic to get through. The police force are taking pains to stress that it will be business as usual for all local residents, but that there will be delays and alternative routes to take.  The police web site had the following information for our area.

Limited road closures will be in place in inner Brisbane from Monday 10 November and there will be considerable delays to motorists from 7:00pm Thursday 13 November to late Sunday 16 November. Motorists should plan their trip and allow for extra time ahead of their journey. Signage will indicate alternative access routes when closures are in place.

Roads will be reopened as quickly as possible once the Leaders’ Summit concludes on Sunday 16 November. However, it may take several hours to re-open roads, reinstate signage and remove barriers. Every effort will be made to ensure Brisbane’s traffic and transport network will be operational for morning peak period on Monday 17 November. For more detail on the planned road closures and parking changes see the location relevant to you:

· Brisbane CBD
· South Brisbane
· Airport
· Brisbane

 HYPERLINK "https://www.g20.org/community_information/brisbane_locals/traffic_and_transport/ekka_showgrounds"  Showgrounds 
For general traffic information please visit 131940.qld.gov.au. For information about road closures resulting from declared motorcade routes, visit the Queensland Police Service at police.qld.gov.au and for other general security related information subscribe to mypolice.qld.gov.au/g20/ or follow the QPS on Facebook or Twitter.
Security for Our Building
Whilst Newstead Terrace is not in the main declared zone, and all protests (from Issues Motivated Groups) are likely to be from Musgrave Park and in the city, we still need to be a little more security conscious over this period than normal.  Your assistance is needed in the following way.  Newstead House and surrounding park area has direct exposure to those travelling along Kingsford Smith Drive.  The police don’t anticipate any protest activity in this area, but who can accurately predict these things.
+ ensure that all our entry point doors are closed and close behind you.
+ car parking is only for approved vehicles.  We will be updating our car rego register over the next week to ensure that we have an accurate and identifiable list of vehicles.
+ visitors parking in the visitors car park- please let me know if you are expecting a visitor and what their rego is before they arrive.  This is the only way that I can ensure that cars parked in our visitor’s car park are legitimate.

+ if someone follows you through an entry door and you don’t know them, ask who they are and where they are going to.    

+ Report any suspicious behaviour to the police.
Living in Newstead During the G20
    We are not the only ones that are going to be disrupted.  It will be difficult for tradesmen and deliveries to access our street during this period.  If you are getting work done, having visitors and getting your groceries delivered, please consider delaying or diverting to another time or venue.  Again, I suggest that if you can go away for the weekend, you should.  I am planning on getting my overly curious 16 year old out of the city for the weekend.  She thinks it will be cool to go Obama spotting!  I have visions of her caught up in some violent protest in error and bailing her out of some police holding cell in the wee hours of the morning.  I think the only Obama spotting she should be doing is from the safety of her grandparent’s holiday house on the TV, as far away from Brisbane as I can get her.
    I will be trying to postpone any work that is scheduled for the common areas to the week preceding or post the 8th to 17th November.

CCTV upgrade

The upgraded and new CCTV camera’s and software have all been installed and are now functioning.  We have crystal clear images of event’s in the common areas with the ability to capture footage and down load onto USB and hand over to the police and insurance companies for live evidence.
Meter 2 Cash
The body corporate committee are still working at turning this into a reality.  We are currently looking into the costs involved with wiring out those few members of our community whom feel that this scheme might not be for them.  The electricians are due back again during Oct/Nov to requote.  Once we have some more news on this it will be posted in the newsletter or you will be contacted directly.

Christmas Holidays and Office Hours

I am planning on closing the office for all but emergencies from Monday 22nd December until Tuesday 6th January.

I will be contactable and able to arrange most services in emergency situations from afar, but can always travel back to Brisbane if necessary.

For all the Landlords anticipating rent payments and managing their mortgage payments, I am planning on running the end of month accounts on Saturday 3rd  January, which means your funds will leave my account at midnight on the 3rd and should be in your account by Monday 5th or Tuesday 6th.  Please check with your bank and ensure that you have funds available should your mortgage payment fall due in this period.

For all of our tenants, the receipting of rent over this period may be a bit sporadic, so it is very important that you ensure that your rent payments are all booked in to occur on a regular basis, especially if you are going away.  Perhaps it would be a good idea to provide me with a contact for you or someone whom can make decisions on your behalf if you are away, in case of emergency.
To all of our Residents whom are planning to be away, may you please let me know the dates of your absence so that I can record it against your property file and then we can react in the appropriate way should there be an emergency in your property in your absence.  An emergency contact and number would be most appreciated.
You know what they say, if you plan for it, it won’t happen!
Stay cool, and  enjoy the Christmas preparations.

Georgina

